	Weekly Newsletter

Week of December 17-21


	Reading:

We will not be working on a story this week.

	Spelling:

Holiday words
*Test on Thursday, Dec. 20 

	Math:

Review
* Please continue to study your addition math facts. 
	Language:

Review

	Handwriting:

Cursive

	Movie: Friday, Dec. 21
Students will be watching a movie. They may bring a small snack and beverage to enjoy during the movie.

	· The Christmas party will take place on Friday, December 21 at 1:00.  Mrs. Delaney, Mrs. Hartnett, and Ms. Kirby will be volunteering at the party. Below is a list of party treats and supplies. 

· Mrs. Wiley – Treats and drinks

· There will be a 2:10 dismissal on Friday, December 21!
· Winter break begins on Monday, Dec. 24. School will resume on Monday, January 7.

· The Young Author Rough Draft is due by Friday, Jan. 11.

· I hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

                                                                                                       Mrs. Wertz
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